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Accounts need  

to be up to date 

All accounts need to be up 

to date by Friday 

December 22nd! If you 

have not made payment 

arrangements prior to Dec. 

22nd, OASAP may 

terminate services.  Tax 

information will be handed 

out January 3rd. All 2017 

payments will be reflected. 

Dress Warmly  

Please send your child with 

appropriate winter apparel 

(winter coat, hats, gloves) 

as we will continue to 

brave the outdoors in the 

cold months to come.  
 

CALENDAR 

Friday December 22nd:  OASAP will be CLOSED 
for the Early Dismissal Day 

Holiday Break: December 25th - January 2nd 

 

From all of us at OASAP! 


